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June 24th, 2010. 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
Once again summer has arrived.  I hope everyone has a fun and 
safe summer. 
 
One Wednesday, June 23rd, there was a BBQ at the Richard Lake 
Campgrounds at 6:30 p.m. followed by the membership meeting 
at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Remember, membership meetings are held so that the members 
have an opportunity to express any workplace issues or concerns.  
Hope to see you at the next membership meeting on September 
8th. 
 

 
There are vacancies for one (1) Steward and one (1) Health and 
Safety Representative. 
 
If you would like to become a Steward or Health & Safety 
representative, please contact the undersigned for self-
nomination forms.  
   

 
Yours in Solidarity, 
 
Michelle Chartrand, Unit Chair, 
Elizabeth Centre 
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